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November 17, 1989 TO: SEC RULES COMMITTEE NO. 73-89 RE: LETTERS FROM OUTSIDE
DIRECTORS ON SEC PROPOSAL TO DISCLOSE IDENTITY OF PORTFOLIO MANAGERS

As many of you may recall, at the
October meeting of the SEC Rules Committee, we urged members to have their outside
directors submit comment letters to the SEC opposing the proposal in the SEC Form N-2
release that would require disclosure of the identity of the fund's portfolio manager. We
would appreciate receiving copies of any such letters. Amy B. Rosenblum Assistant General
Counsel
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